Daniel Beaman

Subject: FW: Letter from Scenic America Regarding Solar Farm on Turquoise Trail Scenic Byway
Attachments: Scenic America - Sandoval County Commission - Turquoise Trail Scenic Byway.pdf

Daniel J. Beaman

Director of Planning and Zoning
Sandoval County | New Mexico | US
https://www.sandovalcountynm.gov/
dbeaman@sandovalcountynm.gov
1500 Idalia Road, Building D
Bernalillo, NM 87004

Office: (505) 867-7628

Direct: (505) 867-7617

From: Katherine Bruch <kbruch@sandovalcountynm.gov>

Sent: Friday, January 10, 2025 12:05 PM

To: Daniel Beaman <dbeaman@sandovalcountynm.gov>; Wayne Johnson <wjohnson@sandovalcountynm.gov>
Subject: Fwd: Letter from Scenic America Regarding Solar Farm on Turquoise Trail Scenic Byway

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Max Duchaine <Max.Duchaine@scenic.org>

Date: January 10, 2025 at 11:08:59 AM MST

To: Katherine Bruch <kbruch@sandovalcountynm.gov>

Cc: info@theempac.org, hamonyank@cybermesa.com, Staff <staff@scenic.org>

Subject: Letter from Scenic America Regarding Solar Farm on Turquoise Trail Scenic Byway

Be Secure!

This message has originated outside of your organization. Please exercise caution before clicking on
any links or opening any attachments.
If this email looks suspicious, report it to the IT department immediately.

To the Sandoval County Commissioners:

Please see attached for a letter from Scenic America President Mark Falzone regarding the proposed
solar farm to be built adjacent to the Turquoise Trail Scenic Byway. We as an organization are concerned
about the location of this solar farm due to its proximity to a nationally designated scenic byway.
America’s scenic byways are valuable aesthetic, cultural, and economic resources, and should be
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protected at all costs. We urge the Sandoval County Commission to read and consider our letter and, if
possible, seek an alternative location for this project. Please do not hesitate to reach out with any
questions.

Sincerely,

MAX DUCHAINE

Communications Director

1012 14 Street NW, Suite 1108, Washington, DC 20005
(202) 792-1303 | (703) 489-3742
max.duchaine@scenic.org | scenic.org




